
 

GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

  D.M. COLLEGE OF COMMERCE: IMPHAL 
 

       

 

N O T I C E 
January 23, 2021 

   

  

No. 10/1/2018-DMC/COM:   In compliance of the Government office Memorandum, dated 23rd 

January 2021, it is hereby informed to all the concerned that classes will be re-opened in Physical / 

Offline Mode w.e.f. 27th January 2021. 

 

It is therefore, directed to all the Teaching staffs of this College to attend the College in time and take 

classes seriously to fill the gap caused by the PANDEMIC. 

 

Further, it is directed to all the Teaching / Non-Teaching staffs to see the students to comply strict 

SOPs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 (Dr. A. Nabachandra Singh) 

 Principal, 

 D.M. College of Commerce, Imphal. 
 

Copy to:-  

1. PS to Vice-Chancellor, DMU, Manipur.  

2. The Registrar, DMU, Manipur. 

3. College Notice Board. 

4. College website: dmccommerce.edu.in 

5. Office Copy.  

 


